
Dear Parents,

Norup participates in The Box Tops for Education Program. For every Box Top that is turned

in, our school will receive 10 cents. While ten cents may not seem like a lot, when many

families participate, the dollars add up quickly.

Between August 26, 2019 through February 19t, 2020, the Box Tops for Education

committee in conjunction with the Norup PTSA, will be holding a collection contest. The

contest is open to all grade levels.

PYP Students are eligible to win prizes for their grade. The top MYP grade will earn Double

Spirit Points. All students are eligible to compete for individual top collector awards!

Contest Rules

• Only Box Tops turned in on collection sheets will be counted in the contest.

• Verify expiration dates. NO EXPIRED Box Tops please!

• Neatly trim the Box Tops. Tape or glue the Box Tops collection sheets. NO STAPLES allowed.

• Bonus certificates should be placed on Bonus collection sheets.

• Be sure to fill out the Student Name, Teacher and Grade information at the bottom of each of

your sheets. Without this information we cannot give credit to individual students.

• Extra copies of the collection sheets will be available outside of the main office.

• The collection box will be located outside of the Norup Main Office.

• All collection sheets must be turned into the collection box by 3:20 pm on

Wednesday, February 19, 2020. No late sheets will be accepted!

• Winners announced Monday, March 2, 2020.

Thank you for your support!

Precious Hackett - Box Tops Coordinator

Announcing the 2019-2020  Box Tops Contest!

Help us earn money for our school!


